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but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
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CHANGE OF DATE OF THE GULAYAN SA PAARALAN PROGRAM
REGIONAL PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW FOR SY 2023-2024

This is in relation to the Regional Memorandum Order No. 569, s.2024 dated
June 10, 2024 re: “Conduct of the Gulayan sa Paaralan Program (GPP) Regional
Program Implementation Review for SY 2023-2024".

Due to the recent 2-day work suspension caused by the effects of the
Southwest Monsoon (Habagat) and typhoon Carina, this activity shall be moved
from July 25, 2024 to August 01, 2024 from 8:00am to 5:00pm at the same venue.

For information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.
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